
Final plans for addition and renovation to 

Moore Elementary 

Board Meeting 

September 2, 2014 













• Security upgrades 

• New playground 

• Climate control 

• New gymnasium 

• New student drop-off 

• Updated technology infrastructure 

 

 

Project Highlights 



Timeline 

• September 2, 2014 – Board review and approval of 

final plans 

• October 7, 2014 – Award of bid 

• January 2015 – Construction start 

• August 2015 – Substantial completion  



 

      $6,600,000 

Project budget 



QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS 


